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AS I TYPE THESE NOTES I am sitting in an office in Cairo. I have been here for three days and I have only seen four 
street dogs. Unsurprisingly when the people I have met ask me what dogs I have, they have never heard of GBGV 
but enjoy looking at the photos and all agree that they look like they are fabulous creatures! 
   Again there is no news to report on from last weekend’s showing, the only news really is that at Crufts judging will 
start at 10am in our ring with the GBGV followed by the PBGV. I personally am very glad that we are both in the 
same ring as I enjoy watching both sets of judging. 
   The BGV Club 2013-217 Handbook is nearing completion and will soon be in its final stages before going to 
print, hopefully in time for Crufts. Please order your copies now by contacting Club Treasurer Colin Makey. 
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